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28th September 2020 

 

 

 

Ms. Chris Davies 

Senior Planning Officer 

Planning Department 

Rugby Borough Council 

Town Hall 

Rugby 

CV21 2RR 

 

 

Dear Ms Davies, 

Re: Planning Application R20/0789 

Laburnum Lodge, Biggin Hall Lane, Thurlaston, Rugby CV23 9LD 

Partial demolition of the original bungalow and rebuilding as a two-storey house. 

 

This application refers to structural problems with the walls of the original bungalow which were 

unable to support the increased height.  The footprint of the original bungalow is unchanged. 

The Planning Subcommittee of Thurlaston Parish Council has no objection to this retrospective 

application which refers to necessary works. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Helen Creery 

Chair, Planning Subcommittee 

 


